

February 2, 2021

Captain Daniel Amador Staff

Dear Captain Amador:

Congratulations! You have been selected January's Firefighter of the Month for your outstanding display of individual initiative surpassing job requirements and concern for the department, specifically for your actions in coordinating and your leadership in managing COVID-19 response within the Fire Department.

You did not hesitate to lead with new and effective policies. Your leadership in this situation were nothing short of professionalism.

Captain Amador you are well deserving of this honor and we congratulate you for your efforts. Your willingness to provide direction to all fire department staff is unparalleled. The Fire Department has recognized you for your inspiring efforts and selected you as Firefighter of the Month for January 2021.

Once again, the City of Coral Gables and the Firefighter of the Month Selection Committee congratulate you on being chosen the Firefighter of the Month for January 2021.

Sincerely,

Marcos De La Rosa Fire Chief

nms

